Primary 2/3 Newsletter

What a busy year we have had with topics on Food and Healthy Choices, Out and About and the Three Little
Pigs. Our topics have incorporated social aspects, science, technology and health and wellbeing. This term we
have enjoyed watching our caterpillars turn into butterflies and were thrilled o watch them flutter away. We
all thoroughly enjoyed our recent trip to Vogrie where we had fun mini-beast hunting and pond dipping with the
Rangers. We managed to catch a variety of things including fish and caddisfly larvae who like to hide in sticks!
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T've caught

a big snail!

We had a rather wet sports day but that didn't dampen our spirits. We all showed our competitive side and
were good sports in our sprinting, distance and egg and spoon races. Although we didn't manage to do our
potted sports we are hoping to complete this if the weather allows.

On a personal note, I have enjoyed my time with your children. They

are an inquisitive lot who have kept me on my toes! I have enjoyed
watching their confidence in their own abilities grow. I am sad that
my time with them is coming to a close.

I hope you all have a lovely, safe summer holiday. I know that both
Mrs McKie and Miss Brykajlo look forward to getting to know you all
when you return to school for Primary 3 and 4 in August. HAPPY
HOLIDAYS!




